Parents of Amsterdam Children





WELCOME BACK!

Summer has flown by, and we are so excited to welcome everyone to the 2025-2026 school year! Our amazing group of parents that make up PAC have been meeting throughout the summer to plan and prepare for spectacular events that will be offered throughout the year. Keep a lookout for our updates!

PAC News

As we forecasted this year, we feel that we are close to our financial goal to finally purchase and install some new playground equipment! All funds we raise for this quarter will go towards the cost of installing the new equipment. One of our largest fundraisers for the year is the annual Climb-a-thon. This will be occurring in September. If your family is looking to donate to a fundraiser this year, we encourage you to support this event as **100%** of the donations go towards the school! PAC is a 501(c)(3) and all donations are tax deductible!

PAC is not simply a fundraising organization. Yes, one of our focuses is to raise money to support activities and events for the children that go beyond the classroom, but another priority is to foster the relationship of the Manhattan/Churchill community and our incredible school. In 2025/2026 you will see additional events added to the calendar that invite all to join!



Follow Us!





Schedule of Upcoming PAC Events!



D	2	٠	Δ

Event Details

8/25/25 – Open House	From 2:00-4:00, come to the school, meet your teachers, drop off supplies and enjoy a sweet treat from PAC!
8/25/25 – Back to School Night Family Golf!	After you're done dropping off your school supplies and meeting your teacher join us for a fun family golf night at Outta Bounds golf in Manhattan! 4:30-8:30
8/26/25 – Welcome Breakfast	Join PAC at the school after you drop your kids off the first day of school. We are here to answer ANY questions you may have!
8/28/25 – PAC Meeting	PAC meetings are held at the school once a month on the first Tuesday at 6:00 pm. Feel free to bring your littles to meetings. We are all parents and understand!
9/25/25 – Climb-a-thon	The annual climb-a-thon is a fun event for our kids, and some parents ⓐ, to get exercise and earn money for the school! This year we will be raising money for the installation of the playground equipment!
10/03/25 – Fall Festival	Put on those costumes and come on down to the Pasture Drive-in for a fun filled evening of games, snacks and some Halloween themed movies! Fun for the whole family!

"Alone, we can do so little; together, we can do so much" - Helen Keller